
Hello,  

 

In light of recent concerns surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we remain 

committed to supporting our students in the best way that we can.  

 

College Credit Plus (CCP): Polaris CCP application is due March 19th. We understand that 

most colleges are shutting down right now and students cannot take the Accuplacer, Residual 

ACT, or National ACT. Therefore, we will be flexible with step 5 on the JHS CCP Polaris course 

stating that you must upload your scores. We will reevaluate the assessment due dates once 

the colleges reopen and testing is accessible. The following steps can still be completed by 

March 19th:  

1. Complete and submit the Intent Form (step #1) 

2. Apply to the college where you are taking CCP courses through for the 2020-2021 

school year (step #2). We understand that you may not be able to upload an email from 

the college at this time. Please make sure that you have applied to ensure that the 

college has you on record.  

3. Complete and submit the Record Release and Student-Information Release form 

(FERPA) for Stark State only. (step #3) 

4. Read and answer step #4 

 

 

CCP Classes AT Jackson: CCP courses at Jackson will follow the direction and timeline of the 

college they are associated with and conduct online learning.  

 

We understand the need to be flexible right now and will continue to support you in any way 

possible. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your counselor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


